Sagebrush Quilters Guild Minutes
March 28, 2016

Meeting called to order by President Julie at 7:10 pm.
Announcements:

e Shuswap Quilt Guild is holding a quilt show June 3 & 4t

e Heather’s quilt show will be held April 16" & 17" in the ‘Centre for Seniors’ in Brocklehurst.

e Charlene apologized for not setting up for the last meeting.

e Julie read a thank-you from CQA for our monetary donation to Quilt Canada 2016.

o Doffy will look after our Library Support when Dianne moves away from Kamloops the end of
April.

e Julie reminded members that we will need to set up a nominating committee at the next
business meeting.

Quilt Till You Wilt: April 16™ is the next QTYW at the Japanese Cultural Center.

Membership: Anne reported there are 24 members present. Door prizes were won by Sal, Brenda E,
Glenna & Anne G.

Sagebrush’s Fall Retreat is scheduled for Nov 02", 2016.

Program: Cheryl talked about our program to sew quilt tops for community quilts next program night.
We can view the quilt (called Herringbone) on the Missouri Quilt Co. video. A sign-up sheet for sewing
teams was passed around.

After coffee, program featured quilting favorites using items from other rooms in the house, not usually
considered part of our sewing room equipment. There were some very interesting ideas presented.

Adjournment at 8:55 pm following Show & Tell.

Minutes recorded by Bev Mc. Acting Secretary



